
 
    

 Daffodil International University   

                                 Date: April 11, 2025  

           Notice Regarding Exam Rescheduling  

Department of EEE   

         Spring 2025  

All the Students of department of EEE are being notified that, the 

midterm exam of 221 batch and overlap/makeup exam of the rest 

of the batches of 12/04/2025(Saturday) have been postponed. The 

rescheduled dates for those exams are as follows:  

 

Exam Rescheduled 

Date  

Slot  

Midterm Exam of 

221 batch 

21/04/2025 Slot C(4.00PM-5.30PM)  

Overlap/Makeup 

Exam 

22/04/2025 Slot C(4.00PM-5.30PM)  

     

 

 

Exam Committee 

Department of EEE 


